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The P&C will be holding a Father’s Day Stall in person at 
Term 3 mini-school (on each campus) for students to 
‘shop’ for their Father’s Day gifts!   

Gifts can be purchased from as little as $2.00! 

For those students in high school, on school camp or not 
attending mini-school in Term 3, an online  catalogue 
will be provided with the option to have your purchases 
posted to you or collected from the school.  

To sign up for the online catalogue, email: 

Csdepnc.secretary@gmail.com 

TERM 3  

MINI-SCHOOL 

 

Grab a cuppa, sit back, relax and read about all the things your 
P&C are up to this term. 

  

CAPRICORNIA SCHOOL OF DISTANCE EDUCATION P&C ~ 

 CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE 

Looking for an easy, low key way to support the P&C?   

Collect your bottles and cans & donate them to the CSDE P&C at your local   
Containers for Change depot by using our member numbers: 

C11485209  or C11511080   

 









ORDERS DUE:         
FRIDAY 25th JULY 

Order forms can also be found in the School Newsletter. 



ORDER FORM ON NEXT PAGE AND ALSO IN THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 





CSDE P&C Trucker 
caps for sale 

 

$25 each 

To purchase, 

email: 

pandc@capricorniasde.eq.edu.au 

 

Remaining 2025 P&C General Meeting Dates: 

T3 – GM 5th August + Special meeting 

T3 – GM 16th September 

T4 – GM 21st October  

T4 – GM 11th November 

T4 – GM 9th December  

 


